
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please refer to the Council website; 

 

https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-admissions/School-admission-appeals.aspx 

https://www.blackpool.gov.uk/Residents/Education-and-schools/School-admissions/School-admission-appeals.aspx

